
 
 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT  

ABOUT APPLICATIONS FOR ACCOMMODATION AT THE POLISH POLAR 

STATION HORNSUND AND FOR ACCESS TO THE EXPEDITION VESSEL  

TO SVALBARD IN 2025 

 

 

We kindly inform that applications for accommodation at the Polish Polar Station 

Hornsund and for access to the expedition vessel in order to transport people  

and cargo to Svalbard in 2025 should be submitted online not later than by March 

14, 2025. Appropriate online forms are available on 

https://hornsund.igf.edu.pl/index.php/en/news/. 

Please bear in mind that submitting an application is not tantamount to securing  

a place at the Station and/or the vessel. Access to the Station or to the expedition 

vessel will be officially confirmed by appropriate agreements signed with IG PAS. 

Registration of the project in the RiS database  and submission of an application for 

fieldwork permit to the Governor of Svalbard’s office will be necessary prior to signing 

an agreement. 

The Institute of Geophysics PAS and the Polish Polar Station Hornsund  

do not provide tourist services. Therefore all applications for transport  

or accommodation at the Station for purposes of tourism shall be rejected. 


